LEYBOURNE SS PETER & PAUL C E PRIMARY ACADEMY

Rectory Lane North

Leybourne

West Malling

Kent

ME19 SHD

Tel: 01732 842008

Email: headteacher@leybourne.school
www.leybourne.school

Headteacher: Tina Holditch

22nd November 2024

Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for your donations towards the PTFA Christmas Fayre — they are
very much appreciated. The PTFA are working hard behind the scenes to prepare, and
we look forward to a great Fayre next weekend.

Church Events
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saturalag 23 November

Lepbowrne Village Hall
Little Market Row, Leybowrng MELY) SQL
€.30pm 10 9 20pm

PECK THE HALLS!

A Christmas Shopping Evening
to start the Festive Season

Proceeds in ald of Leyb: Church impe and other local charities

We have a few stalls remaining
if you are interested
Please contact j.tootal@btinternet.com
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Nurturing the spark of God within
“Those who trust in the Lord will find new strength. They will soar high on wings like eagles” Isaiah 40:31

TENAXED

Leybourne Ss Peter & Paul CEP School is part of The Tenax School Trust which is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee,
registered in England and Wales with company number 07542155. The registered office is at Culverden Down, Tunbridge Wells, TN4 9SH.
01892 521595
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Chrisfmas 2024 in Leybourne church
A warm welcome awaits youl

< Sunday 1°' December 3 pm
- Carols/lighting of Christmas tree on the
" village green with the Parish Council

“ Sunday 8th December

- 10.30 am -Family Toy Service - if you can,
 bring a new toy to donate to a family in

" need

4 pm - Carols by candlelight

" Saturday 14" December at 4 pm

:“ '‘Bah humbug'! A fun Christmas musical based
- on Dickens' A Christmas Carol

:'ATuesdoy 24th December at 4pm
. Family Christingle and crib service
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Melody Makers present:

Bah Humbug!

A fun filled musical based on
Dickens' 'A Christmas Carol’

Saturday 14™ December at
4 pm
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Woodland Learning

We have been extremely fortunate with the weather this week, and our Woodland
Learning sessions have been able to proceed as planned. Remaining dates for the term
are as follows:

Reception
Year 1
Year 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

Tuesday 3t December
Tuesday 3rd December
Monday 16t December
Thursday 12th December
Thursday 12th December
Wednesday 4th December
Wednesday 4th December

Christmas Dinner

Our school Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 18t December. Children are invited
to wear Christmas Jumpers on this day as well, with any donations to Save the Children
very gratefully received. The last date for ordering your child’s Christmas Lunch is

Wednesday

11th December.
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I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay warm, despite the temperature outside!

Best wishes

Tina Holditch
Headteacher



